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Rochester, NY (July 27, 2021) – In the spring of 2021, the Monroe County Sheriff’s Office was notified of 

possible criminal conduct on the part of former New York State Supreme Court Justice Matthew 

Rosenbaum.  The Sheriff’s Office initiated an investigation and we are currently working with the Monroe 

County District Attorney to complete this in depth process.  The investigation is ongoing which limits our 

ability to comment any further.  We appreciate your patience. 
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